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Glory to God
in the highest,
and on earth
peace to men
on whom his
favor rests.

Greetings in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. We thank you so much for your faithful support
and prayers. We are looking forward to a Christmas and New Year celebration with family here in
Nebraska.

We are planning to move to Bogota, Colombia in February 2013. Our original plan was to try to move in
January before the new semester started for the children. However, several factors have made mid-
February a much more practical idea. Our new team in Colombia will not be in the Bogota area to help us
with the move in January, the house we will be renting in Bogota will not be ready until February, and
Rick is taking oral exams with the presbytery in Alabama in February. Also, the school in Bogota is very
helpful and willing to accept the children after the semester begins.

God has provided about 90 percent of our support needs. Please pray with us for the remainder of the
need. We will be able to apply for a visa to Colombia about one month before we leave.

We wish you and your family a blessed Christmas and New Year.

Betty, Rick, Anne, and Nathan Aschmann

Our newsletters can be seen on the Internet at:
www.Aschmann.net/Rick/Newsletter.

Mailing address in the U.S. through January 2013:

76155 Road 352
E-mail address: RAschmann@mtwsa.org Wallace, NE 69169
Personal web page: www.Aschmann.net/Rick U.S. Cell phones:  308-650-0537, 308-650-0539

Quichua web page: www.Quichua.net/Q/Ec/English.html Virtual U.S. phone: 972-535-4356 (works in all countries)




